Important Notary Notice

The Department of the Treasury’s notaries public unit recently experienced a problem that
affected the processing of notary commission packets, which delayed packet mailings dating
back to May 7, 2012. The unit corrected the problem and is now mailing packets out to
impacted applicants. The mailing process will be complete by the close of business, June 15,
2012.

Applicants who requested commission mailers for new or renewed commissions from May 1
through June 11, 2012 should receive their commission packets no later than June 22, 2012.
Applicants who do not receive their packets within this time frame may call 609-292-9292
(option 4) for further assistance.

In certain cases, the mailing delay may cause applicants’ commissions to expire. In these cases,
applicants may call (609) 292- 9292 (option 4) and request a referral to the notary unit. The unit
will make the arrangements for re-activating affected commissions.



